MOU-PIET and Better World Foundation

PIET's Department of Business Studies is pleased to announce the signing of a Memorandum of

Understanding (MoU) with the Better World Foundation. This strategic partnership aims to

enhance PIET's presence in the development sector, governance, and public policy through

academic and consultancy initiatives. We extend our gratitude to our HOD Dr. Rohit Garg Sir,

our honourable Director Sir for his unwavering support and to the worthy management of PIET

for making this collaboration possible.

Mr. Manoj Prabhakar, Founder and Chairman of Better World Foundation, visited our campus

and awarded a project to IoT Lab, details to be shared shortly. The MoU was signed by Dr.

Manoj Arora and Mr. Manoj Prabhakar. Special thanks Prof. Sanjiv Mehan for coordinating the

event Sincere thanks to Prof. Rajesh and Prof. Ankit for their valuable contributions. The faculty

coordinators for this MoU are Dr. Shashi Bala Rai & Prof. Sanjeev Mehan.

This partnership marks an exciting milestone for PIET's Department of Business Studies, and we

look forward to the opportunities it will bring.

Regards

Dr. Shashi Bala Rai

